
From: Bruce Bellamy <bruce@munn-reese.com>
To: Martin Hensley <hensleym31@aol.com>

Subject: Re: WRFM-AM study
Date: Tue, Jul 2, 2019 3:30 pm

Martin,
No word yet.  Progress is being made but we don't have a feel for when the new rules will be implemented.

Thanks,
Bruce

Bruce Bellamy - Owner/Engineer
Munn-Reese

Broadcast Engineering Consultants
               PO Box 220
         Coldwater, MI  49036
Office - 517-278-7339 - Ext 101
         Cell - 616.299.7632
         www.munn-reese.com

From: "Martin Hensley" <hensleym31@aol.com>
To: "bruce" <bruce@munn-reese.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 11:50:08 AM
Subject: Re: WRFM-AM study

Bruce,

  We are approaching the deadline of another STA end for WRFM. We ahve been operating with no Licensed full power site since 1997. What is the status of the
New AM Rules that would allow us to utilize a daytime full power facility?

Martin Hensley

-----Original Message-----
From: Bruce Bellamy <bruce@munn-reese.com>
To: Martin Hensley <hensleym31@aol.com>
Sent: Fri, Sep 7, 2018 8:38 am
Subject: Fwd: WRFM-AM study

Re: WRFM-AM study https://mail.aol.com/webmail-std/en-us/PrintMessage
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